
 

Dear Parents of St Carlo Borromeo 
community, 

Welcome to Week Seven, so much has 
happened in the last couple of weeks! 
We even have a new Prime Minister. I 
find it hard to believe that the footy 
season has finished and we await the 
finals, I hope your team has made it. 

On Wednesday 22 August our Year 5 
students along with some of our most 
experienced staff headed off to camp at 
Lake Dewar. They also spent one whole 
day at Sovereign Hill discovering about 
the history of Victoria, mainly the Gold 
Rush. However, while at the YMCA 
camp site, they experienced many 
exciting activities such as; the flying fox, 
bush cooking and making a camp fire, 
hut making, archery, geo cashing and 
tunnelling. 

Teachers from St Margaretôs in 
Maribrynong, came on Thursday 23 
August, to visit our classes and observe 
how we teach literacy, mainly through 
our CAF£ Daily 5 schedule. They were 
most impressed with how engaged our 
students were and how they were able 
to articulate their learning. While they 
were here, they caught a glimpse of our 
amazing Prep children learning during 
their Discovery Time. 

Parents and Friends once again your 
efforts with the Fatherôs Day stall and 
raffle ought to be commended. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed shopping for 
gifts and your kind advice on the day 
was valuable. We are very grateful to 
have such hard working parent 
volunteers.  

Over the last couple of weeks, I have 
been having the Annual Review 

Meetings with all the staff to discuss 
their goals and aspirations for 2019. It 
has been a privilege to be engaged in 
such meaningful conversations with 
them. In Term 4 the school community 
will be informed of all the staff 
movements for next year. 

Please read the enclosed letter that 
was sent to all schools from the new 
Archbishop Peter Comensoli. He is 
settling into Melbourne and reaching 
out to all the faithful.  

On Thursday of this week, the Year 4 
students participated in a very 
dramatic incursion titled: ñThe Colonial 
Experienceò This experience 
immersed all the children into the 
history of Australia especially the 
arrival of the first fleet and settlement. 

Over, the last two days I have 
attended a conference with other 
Deputy Principals from the North 
Western Zone. It was held at the 
Novotel in Geelong. We received 
training from Leading Teams on: 
defining team culture and improving 
communication. On the second day 
we had a session from Beyond Blue 
on how we can create a mentally 
healthy workplace. I look forward to 
giving input to the staff as part of my 
leadership. 

Finally, I wish everyone a lovely 
weekend, hopefully we can enjoy 
special moments with our family and 
friends. Happy Fatherôs Day for 
Sunday, I wish for nothing but the best 
to you all. 

Kind regards, 

Nella Fimiani 
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W E E K  8  

¶ 7th September  

Year 2I Assembly  

¶ 8th September  

Working Bee  

International Literacy Day  

Feast Day of the Nativity of 

the Blessed Virgin Mary  

W E E K  9  

¶ 10th September  

World Suicide Prevention 

Day 

¶ 12th September  

Year 1 & P Class Mass 

¶ 13th September  

R U OK Day  

Book Day ( Pajama Day)  

¶ 14th September  

Assembly  

 

http://pol.org.au/Portals/72/ParishData/Id235/Uploads/Type3/LETTER%20TO%20THE%20FAITHFUL%20OF%20THE%20ARCHDIOCESE%20OF%20MELBOURNE%2021AUG18.pdf
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Student Wellbeing 

Children and  Young People with Disability Australia (CYDA) is currently preparing sub-

missions for two separate parliamentary inquires which are  being conducted by the 

Joint Standing Committee on the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS).  The 

inquiries are examining 1) NDIS Information and Communication Technology Systems, 

and 2) Assistive Technology. More information on these inquires can be obtained at  

https://bit.ly/2o7OLYS  

It is extremely important that these inquiries are informed by the direct experiences of 

children and young people with a disability. You can provide feedback to CYDA by com-

pleting our survey at https://ndisinquiries2018.questionpro.com  

This survey will close on Wednesday 5 September.  

 Please contact CYDA by phone 03 n9417 1025 or 1800 222 660 (regional or interstate 

calls) or email infor@cyda.org.au if you have any questions, require assistance with 

completing this survey or would you prefer to provide feedback over the phone via 

email.  Please note office hours are 9,00AMï 5.00PM AEST. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Children and Young People with Disability Australia. 

http://www.cyda.org.au/CampaignProcess.aspx?A=Link&VID=56038484&KID=384664&LID=1209066
http://www.cyda.org.au/CampaignProcess.aspx?A=Link&VID=56038484&KID=384664&LID=1209067
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Grade 5 Camp 

ñI really liked the Adventure tunnelling 

because it was really dark, it had obsta-

cle courses and you got really wet. It 

was also like you were underground. I 

believe that everyone should go to this 

camp because it is educational and fun 

at the same time��- Hannah 

ñMy most brave moment was 

when I conquered my fear of rides 

and went on the whopping 250m 

flying fox!!!�����X���X���X����I highly recommend 

this most thrilling camp because 

some of the things I did, Iôll proba-

bly never do again!!!ò - Marcus 
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�L�Q�J���D�W���I�L�U�V�W���E�H�F�D�X�V�H���L�W���Z�D�V���G�D�U�N���E�X�W��
�W�K�H�Q���Z�H���N�H�S�W���Z�D�O�N�L�Q�J���D�Q�G���V�D�Z���O�D�Q��
�W�H�U�Q�V���E�X�W���L�W���Z�D�V���V�W�L�O�O���G�D�U�N���´��-���&�K�L�D�U�D�� 

ñI would highly recommend this camp be-

cause it is fun, you face your fears and do 

lots of learning.ò - Tiane 


